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Living to Learn , Learning to Live 

REACH FOR THE STARS 

 

 
08.07.24 - Year 6 Bowling 
 
09.07.24 - Year 6 Cinema 
Trip 
 
10.07.24 - Nursery trips to 
Croxteth Farm 
 
12.07.24 - Transition to 
new classes  
 
12.07.24 - End-of-year 
reports to go home 
 
15.07.24 9am - Y1 Parent 
Meeting 
 
15.07.24 - 17.07.24 - Y6 
Residential 
 
18.07.24 9:15am  - 
EYFS/KS1 Awards           
Assembly 
 
19.07.24 9:15am - KS2 
Awards Assembly 
 
22.07.24 - Y6 Leavers’    
Assembly 
 
23.07.24 2pm - Finish for 
Summer 

 

05.07.24 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Hello Parents and Carers! 
This week in school we have had a very exciting event - transition to our new classes! 
On Wednesday, our children in Nursery-Year 5 moved up to their new class and met 
their new teacher - it was lovely walking around school seeing everybody looking so 

excited and happy! The teachers were really impressed by their new classes and how 
grown up they were. The children will get to spend some more time with their new 
teacher next Friday! On Wednesday, Year 6 spent the day at their new schools. We 

hope they had a fantastic time! 
Today, we have had our very first Children’s University graduation! Members of Year 2 

and Year 6 have had a wonderful morning at Liverpool University celebrating their 
achievements. Next Friday, we will be celebrating the achievements of our Year 1, 3, 4 
and 5 children in school who have gained enough credits for an award - if this applies 

to your child, you will have received an invite to attend! 
This week we have received our report from our Inclusion Quality Mark assessment. It 
is a fantastic read and we are very proud to have been recommended as a Centre of 

Excellence! A letter will be coming home with your child tonight summarising the main 
highlights! 

Have a lovely weekend! 
Miss Howard 

 
 Year One Phonics 

 
This week in Phonics 

 
This week in Phonics, Year 1 have continued to 
look at alternative sounds. We have looked at: 

 
‘ou’: group, soup, wound 

‘oul’: boulder, shoulder, smoulder 
‘ie’: chief, shield, field 

‘ve’: give, have, dissolve 
 

Can you read this sentence? 
The group in the field have soup next to a      

boulder. 
 

Keep practising at home! 

ATTENDANCE is one of our school values 
 

As a school we are striving to achieve at least 
97% attendance. Unfortunately, we have not 
achieved this this week. It is extremely         
important  children attend school every day. 
 
OVERALL - 93.0% 
Monday - 92.7% 
Tuesday - 92.8% 
Wednesday - 92.8% 
Thursday -  CLOSED 
Friday - 88.4% 
 
This week we only had one class with over 
97% attendance  We have 15 classes in school 
so this is disappointing! A big well done to 1PP 
for their attendance this week - you will      
receive Champions' Breakfast next week! 

THIS WEEK IN PSHE 

This term in PSHE we are looking at Health and Wellbeing. This week, we have focused on 

managing transition, with a particular focus on thinking ahead to our new classes for next 

year. With the younger children, we have looked at how rules and age restrictions can keep 

us safe online.  



CURRICULUM Corner 
This Week’s Focus: Art 

Art and design stimulates creativity and imagination. It provides visual, tactile and sensory experiences, and a     
special way of understanding and responding to the world. It enables children to communicate what they see, feel 

and think, through the use of colour, texture, form, pattern and different materials and processes. We follow a five-part 
sequence where children can explore art by researching an artist, practising the art skills being covered, planning their 
designs using previously-taught skills, creating their designs and evaluating their work so that they can identify what 
they have done well and what could be improved. 
 

This half term, Year 2 have researched the artist ‘Gakonga’ and have practised drawing African animals using pastels to 
mix colours to create the backgrounds in a similar style to Gakonga.   

 

 

 
 
 
 

PASTORAL COFFEE MORNING 
WEDNESDAY 10TH JULY 9:00-10:30am 

 
Come along and have a chat with the following: 

Mrs Willshire (SENDCO) 
Miss Moore (Learning Mentor) 

Rebecca (School Nurse) 
Sonia Cross (Parental Advice) 

Amy (Mental Health School Team) 
 

This is a great opportunity for parents to come along 
and have an informal chat about your child, any needs 
arising and support you and they may need. It is also a 

chance to gain an understanding of how a range of     
experiences can affect your child and their emotions. 

 
All parents are welcome; please just come over to our 

Well Centre after dropping your child off! 

TTRS AND NUMBOTS WINNERS THIS WEEK 
 
 

 

 

TTRS 
Most correct answers: Nancy C Y3 - 2,436 
Most coins: Nancy C Y3 - 17,459 
Improved speed: Gabriella Y Y4 - Improved by 
2.08 seconds 
Fastest all-time speed: Alfie D Y4 - 0.65 seconds 
(WOW!!!)  
  
Numbots 
Most minutes played: Athena CF Y1 - 41 minutes  
Correct answers: Athena CF Y1 - 222 
Most coins: Athena CF Y1 - 923 

Social Media Platforms 
 

Please follow us on X (formerly Twitter)! 
 

Reading Account - @WellesBooks                             Whole School Account - @WellesbourneSch  
Nursery - @WellesbourneNur                                                          Reception - @WellesbourneRec  

Y1 - @WellesbourneYr1                                                                                     Y2 - @WellesYear2  
Y3 - @WellesbourneYr3                                                                             Y4 - @WellesbourneYr4  
Y5 - @WellesbourneYr5                                                                             Y6 - @Yr6Wellesbourne  

 

We also have a Facebook Page; follow us at Wellesbourne Primary and Nursery School.  
 


